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CONSOLIDATION AND DISPATCH OF HOLDING STATEMENTS 
 
At the General Meeting of Kollakorn Corporation Limited (ASX: KKL) held on 30 June 2017, shareholders 
approved a resolution authorising consolidation of every 10 shares or options into 1 share or option, with 
fractional entitlements rounded up to the nearest whole number. 
 
KKL advices that it has now completed the consolidation. 
 
Holding statement have been dispatched to shareholders advising them of their new holdings on a post 
consolidation basis. 
 
On behalf of the Board of Kollakorn 
 

 
 
Tom Bloomfield 
Company Secretary 

 


